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Friday, 23 September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

I am writing to everyone to introduce myself. My name is Sam and I am the new 
Music Lead at Kilmorie. Some of you may remember me as I taught here before a 
few years ago. For those of you who don’t, I thought a bit of background about me 
would be a nice way to get to know me. I graduated with a BMUS Hons from 
Trinity College of music and since then have been teaching in schools and other 
settings for the past 22 years. 

 

I am very excited to be joining the Kilmorie team as it is a school that shares my 
passion for music. I am already looking into future developments which I hope to share as we move 
through the year. But in the meantime, I look forward to meeting parents in the playground in the 
mornings and at the end of the day. 

 

I am aware that there are quite a few emails in the music@kilmorie.lewisham.sch.uk inbox. I will be 
answering them but as I am only in 2.5 days, it is taking a while to get through them all! Please don’t 
worry if you have not heard back yet. If you have an urgent query please contact the school office. 

 

You can apply for instrumental lessons through our website. We currently have spaces for trial classes, 
these classes happen during the school day for Brass and Woodwind, please email for more information.  

- Brass on Thursdays  
- Woodwind on Fridays 

 

I look forward to meeting you all! I am in school Mondays, Fridays and Wednesday afternoons.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Sam 

 

Samantha McCartney 

Music Lead 

Kilmorie Primary school 
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